
 
 
 
 
 
 
Campus Planning Committee 
Meeting Notes 
 
Meeting Date: September 24, 2024 
 
Members Present: Bryan Garter, David Hensley, Corey Landstrom, Nina 

Osborne, Dusty Persinger, Scott Spak, Carissa Vogel, 
Michelle Voss 

  
Others: Shawn Albaugh Kleppe, Joe Bilotta, Ryan Dehart,  

Monica Friday, Scott Gritsch, Mike Kearns, Adele Vanarsdale 
 

 
Welcome and Introductions 
Our new chair, Scott Spak, provided insight into our committee’s mission, offering 
lenses into role, organization, geography; and how we advise and what success 
from this committee looks like.  The year ahead will bring building review, learning 
and development and long-term and big picture plans beginning with the Iowa 
River Corridor project. 
 
This was followed with a quick round of introductions.  
 
Hawkeye Recreation Service Building – Construct Facility 
This project was brought to CPC previously to review the changes and updated 
façade of the current building.  It was found that the existing space with the 
additional requests will lead to constructing an entirely new building.  This new 
2,000 sf building will be built at the same location as the existing building.  The new 
building will include more space to accommodate program support for the new 
challenges course, including irrigation, increased electrical needs, the addition of 
single user restrooms, and a covered area for shade. 
 
The facade will be a combination of concrete block and fiber/cement siding. 
 
Discussion included the recommendations of water bottle fillers, charging stations, 
bike lockup stations, and an expanded apron at the entrance to help control debris 
caused by equipment movement, and specifics about the secured seating around 
the parameters of the open covered area. 
 
The committee supported the project design asking the design project manager to 
take the few committee recommendations back to the design team for 
consideration. 
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River Corridor Planning 
With new committee members, Joe walked through the master planning approach. 
 
We ran out of time at this meeting and will continue this discussion at the next 
meeting. 
 
Scott discussed the committee doing a potential site visit or two to varies areas on 
campus. No specific action was taken. 


